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MASK POLICY UPDATE

Beginning February 28th, 2022 students are
no longer required to wear masks while in
class. Of course they are welcome to wear
one if desired. Please note, staff will not be
monitoring those who choose to still wear one
for correct usage, so please be sure to have
a conversation with your child if you would
like them to continue being masked.

RECITAL NEWS!

IMPORTANT DATES

LOBBY UPDATE
The Lobby will remain CLOSED for parent
viewing because our students can now remove
their masks. We would like to continue to limit
the amount of people in the building. We'll
continue to monitor the situation and hope to
have additional parent viewing oppurtunities in
the Spring.
Thank you for understanding that their
safety will always come first!






April 18-23
CLOSED Spring Break




May 30th
CLOSED for Memorial Day




June 9th
Dress Rehearsal for Dance

Recital!
June 11th

Annual Dance Recital!



June 13-18th
Gym Show &

Try a Dance Class Week!

Our annual recital will be held at the Keith Middle School in New Bedford on Saturday June 11th. 
There will be a couple seperate shows held throughout the day. Each class will receive an email

with their exact showtime. 
We will also be holding a Dress Rehearsal at the same location on Thursday June 9th.

Tickets will be sold online again this year and we'll be sending out detailed ordering instructions
 as we approach the presale date in May.

Please be sure to fill out your Recital Bundle "Shout Out" form and return 
it to the front desk no later than April 8th! 

If interested in purchasing extra space in the recital program,
Curtain Call & Business Ad ordering forms are available at the front desk.
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